
The Northwest Florida Chapter of ASHRAE was proud to host its

annual membership drive at the Blue Wahoo’s Stadium in

Pensacola on August 15! Meetings will resume September 10, 2024

at the Pensacola Bay Center, 201 E. Gregory St. Pensacola, FL.

Our September speaker is Mark Fly. His presentation is on

“What’s Loud- Understanding the Psychoacoustics of Hearing

and Perception.” You can pay your local dues online

https://www.nwflashrae.org/join-now or at the first meeting. 
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Join us for the inaugural Women in ASHRAE Leadership Symposium, a groundbreaking

event that’s not just a conference, but a career-changing experience! Set in the vibrant city

of Chicago on the “Magnificent Mile” on September 26-27, 2024, this symposium is the

place to be for aspiring and current leaders in the HVACR industry. Dive into engaging

discussions, draw inspiration from seasoned professionals, and discover powerful

strategies to champion inclusivity for women in our field. This isn’t just another industry

event; it’s a launchpad for your future!

Upcoming Meeting Dates

September 10
October 8
November 12
Christmas Party
January 14
February 11
March 18
Golf Tournament
May 13

We’re looking for lunch sponsors. If 
your company would like to sponsor a

lunch or a specific speaker please contact
Don Prather or Courtney Jackson


